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Tēnā Koe  
 
Thank you for email of 15 January 2024 requesting under the Local Government Official Information 
and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA), information relating to the 2023 District Licensing Committee 
decisions.  Please see outlined below a response to each part of your request. 
 
How many new off-licence applications were approved? 
 
One new off-licence application was approved. 
 
How many new off-licence applications were objected to? 
 
No new off-licence application was objected to. 
 
How many new off-licence applications were opposed by reporting agencies? 
 
There were no new off-licence applications opposed by reporting agencies. 
 
How many off-licence renewal applications were approved? 
 
Nine off-licence renewal applications were approved. 
 
How many off-licence renewal applications were objected to? 
 
There were no off-licence renewal applications objected to. 
 
How many off-licence renewal applications were opposed by reporting agencies? 
 
There were no off-licence renewal applications opposed to by reporting agencies. 
 
How many new off-licence applications were declined? 
 
No off-licence renewal applications were declined. 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

How many new off-licence applications were withdrawn? 
 
No off-licence applications were withdrawn. 
 
Please advise the business names and addresses which had new off-licence applications declined. 
 
Not applicable. 
 
How many off-licence renewal applications were declined? 
 
No new off-licence renewal applications were declined. 
 
How many off-licence renewal applications were withdrawn? 
 
No new off-licence renewal applications were withdrawn. 
 
Please advise the business names and addresses which had off-licence renewal applications 
declined. 
 
Not applicable. 
 
How many new on-licence applications were approved? 
 
Five new on-licence applications were approved. 
 
How many new on-licence applications were objected to? 
 
There were no objections to new on-licence applications. 
 
How many new on-licence applications were opposed by reporting agencies? 
 
There was one new on-licence application opposed by reporting agencies. 
 
How many on-licence renewal applications were approved? 
 
Fourteen on-licence renewal applications were approved. 
 
How many on-licence renewal applications were objected to? 
 
There was one objection on a new on-licence renewal application. 
 
How many on-licence renewal applications were opposed by reporting agencies? 
 
There was one on-licence renewal application opposed by reporting agencies. 
 
How many new on-licence applications were declined? 
 
No new on-licence applications were declined. 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

How many new on-licence applications were withdrawn? 
 
No new on-licence applications were withdrawn. 
 
Please advise the business names and addresses which had new on-licence applications declined. 
 
Not applicable. 
 
How many on-licence renewal applications were declined? 
 
There was one on-licence renewal application declined. 
 
How many on-licence renewal applications were withdrawn? 
 
No on-licence renewal application was withdrawn. 
 
Please advise the business names and addresses which had on-licence renewal applications 
declined. 
 
Aotea Consulting (1966) Ltd t/a Tony’s Place - 53 Oxford Street, Levin 5510. 
 
You are entitled to seek an investigation and review by the Office of the Ombudsman. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 
802 602.  
 
Horowhenua District Council publishes responses to Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) requests that we consider to be of wider public interest, or which 
relate to a subject that has been widely requested. To protect your privacy, we will not generally 
publish personal information about you, or information that identifies you. We will publish the 
LGOIMA response along with a summary of the request on our website. Requests and responses 
may be paraphrased.  
 
If you would like to discuss this decision or any of the information provided as part of this request, 
please contact Brent Harvey (Group Manager Community Experience and Services) on 
brenth@horowhenua.govt.nz. 
 
Ngā mihi 

 
 
Steve McTaylor-Biggs 
Executive Sponsor 
 




